
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
SNOHOMISH COUNTY PUBLIC HOSPITAL DISTRICT NO. 1 

 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Board of Commissioners of Snohomish County Public 

Hospital District No. 1, is cancelling their November 13, 2023 board education session which 

will not be rescheduled. 

 

Dated this 9th day of November 2023. 

 

Karen Gahm 

SCPHD#1 Commissioner & Chair  

 

 

POC: 

Melissa Gray 

mgray@evergreenhealthmonroe.com 
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